

FOOTHILLS

EMMAUS COMMUNITY

Newsletter/January 2018

Upcoming Events

January 19 Fri 7:30 PM · Buncombe Street UMC 200 Buncombe St, Greenville, SC 29601

February 16
February Foothills Emmaus Gathering
Trinity UMC (Part of Buncombe Street
UMC)

2703 Augusta St, Greenville, SC 29605

Please remember that just like your walk we will have plenty of Agape snacks. So don't forget to bring some snacks to the gatherings to share with the community

Inside This Issue

From the Community 2

CONNECT (member update) 3

Message from the Literature Chair

Community Goal/ 4
Share the Gift

Happy 2018!!

First I want to wish everyone in the community a Happy and Blessed New Year.

I also want to take this opportunity to thank each of you who contribute to the success of our community. Whether it be attending the Gatherings and/or a Reunion Group; supporting the Walks behind the scenes; serving as a member of the conference room; or with your ever important prayers, your support is a blessing to the community and much appreciated.

2018 will be an opportunity for us to share the message of our Lord and Savior. When we experience the Walk to Emmaus, we get a sense of the excitement and the joy and the love that Jesus brought into this world. We feel the fire burning within us. Share your experience with someone and all the agape love, the endless servanthood, the peaceful surroundings, and the brotherly and sisterly love that is developed during the weekend.

We have a great thing in the Foothills Emmaus Community and we want to share it with others. The Holiday Spirit is about giving and sharing so share your Emmaus experience and give someone the opportunity to experience it too!!! I look forward to sharing this experience with you.

DeColores, Rhonda Funderburk Walk 32



Member Directory Update

Please log on to the website (www/foothillsemmaus.org) and click on the (connect) tab and click on (Member Directory Update Form) or just click on the link below.

This is an ongoing effort to update our member database. It will also ask if you are willing to serve on a team.

Connect

Newsletter Chair

The church I go to is starting a 40 Days of Prayer program. The intent is to pray for others and for ourselves throughout the 40 days (and certainly carry beyond) so that prayer becomes a daily activity for those who don't feel comfortable praying, those who pray but not consistently, and those who for some reason don't feel they can ask God for blessings into their lives because they are condemning themselves in a way God isn't even condemning them of. When you ask God to forgive you of your sin and you repent, you are forgiven. That sin is in the past and Jesus has already paid your debt. In 2018, pray more. If you don't know how to pray in the book of Matthew, Jesus taught the disciples to pray this way:

Matthew 6:9-13 New King James Version (NKJV)

9 In this manner, therefore, pray:
Our Father in heaven,
Hallowed be Your name.
10 Your kingdom come.
Your will be done
On earth as it is in heaven.
11 Give us this day our daily bread.
12 And forgive us our debts,
As we forgive our debtors.
13 And do not lead us into temptation,
But deliver us from the evil one.
For Yours is the kingdom and the power and the glory forever. Amen.

May the year 2018 be filled with blessings. Thank the Lord for every blessing he gives you. Realize we will all go through trials and tribulations and God is with us through it all.

De Colores.

Roy, newsletter chair

Foothills Emmaus Community

Our goal is to strengthen Church Leaders through a Christ led Pilgrimage know as "Walk to Emmaus"

Visit our website below for more information and upcoming events.

www.foothillsemmaus.org

Share the Gift

Thinking about who you can sponsor on the next walk?

The Upper Room has released a great video with testimonies that explain what happens before, during and after an Emmaus weekend. You can view this video online, and share the link with anyone you would like to sponsor.

Click on the link or copy and paste: http://vimeo.com/8697255

Find us on Facebook



Find us on Facebook at: https://www.facebook.com/pages/Foothills-Emmaus-Community/375715002086 or by clicking on the icon.

Disclaimer: You are receiving this newsletter as a member of the Foothills Emmaus Community. If you wish to not receive any emails from The Foothills Emmaus Community, please email newsletter@foothillsemmaus.org with the subject Remove.